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Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 19/20: 103 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
(NGH) on 23/05/2019.  
 
I am pleased to be able to provide you with the following information:    
 

We would like to make a freedom of Information request. Please could we request a copy of the 
artificial limb prescription guidelines/protocols that are used to prescribe artificial limbs within your 
regional prosthetic service. 

If your prosthetic limb service does not use prescription protocols please could you also let us know 
this information. 

 
The Trust follows the British Society of Rehabilitation Medicine (BSRM) “ Amputee and 
Prosthetic Rehabilitation-Standards and Guidelines”. A copy of these Guidelines are 
available on the BSRM website: https://www.bsrm.org.uk/downloads/prosthetic-
amputeerehabilitation-standards-guidelines-3rdedition-webversion.pdf  
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